How to get transcripts from IB to your university.....

In May of each year, IB seniors will provide the IB Coordinator with the name of one university
where they wish to have their IB scores sent when the scores become available in July. The IBO
will send scores to only one university for free, but you can request your results to be sent to
more schools any time you need to by using the form below:

http://www.ibo.org/informationfor/alumni/transcripts/

There is a $17.00 fee for each transcript and you will need to know your personal code and your
PIN . Do not reveal your personal code or your PIN to any of the universities or admission
centers!

If you find that your scores have not reached your school, please have your advisor check with
the Registrar. The results will be going to the Registrar, not the advisor.

Please feel free to contact me, if you need any further assistance.

Christine Kuczka
IB Coordinator
Ironwood High School

ckuczka@peoriaud.k12.az.us

623-486-6438
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